
 

MOTREX CO., LTD. 
(Mullae-dong 3(sam)-ga, Ace High-Tech City B/D), 1-1103, 775, Gyeongin-ro,  

Yeongdeungpo-gu, Seoul, South Korea 
 

Authorization Letter from  
Original Applicant 

 
 
 
Date: 07.06.2018 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The letter grants authorization for representative of i3-Technologies N.V. to apply the FCC 
for a change in identification. This authorization applies to MOTREX CO., LTD. , 
FCC ID: BP9-AT-E1000P, granted on 04/09/2018. 
 

Information of the original FCC ID Information of the new FCC ID 
FCC ID: BP9-AT-E1000P FCC ID: 2ALTTSY-T300RX 

The equipment is electrically identical. The only change being the label on the device. The 
original test results, technical information and relevant documents continue to be 
representative of and applicable to the changed equipment. 
 
 
 
 
Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 
 
 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Young Kwon 
General Manager 

 


